


PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

South and east elevations; main 
entrance near corner, view west

# 1





PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

Detail, main entrance, view 
southwest

# 2





PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

South elevation, ell; boiler 
house on left, view northwest

# 3





PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village {Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

East and north elevation^ 
view south

# 4





PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

Rear elevation, showing attached 
sheds, etc.; gable of dye house 
visible, view southeast # 5
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PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Centra] Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

Dyehouse, west elevation, 
view east

# 6





PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

Tail race arches at corner between 
mill and ell, view east

# 7





PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

Typical interior, main mill, 
second floor, view northwest

# 8





PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

Detail of monitor framing, top 
floor, main mill
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PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central Village (Plainfield), CT

HRC Photo, 10/84 
Negative filed with Conn. 

Hist. Comm., Hartford

Storehouse southeast of mill, 
view southeast

# 10
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PLAINFIELD WOOLEN COMPANY MILL 
Central .Village (Plainfield), CT

Negative from QVCC Library, 
Danielson, Connecticut

Interior, floor below monitor, 
weave room workers and looms,
c.1910 # 11


